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New Park 
Best Courtyard 

Best Edible Garden 

Most beautiful Garden 

Lady Mary Fairfax Community Garden 
Competition Winners
Now in its fourth year, the annual Catherine Park Estate  
Garden Competition is held in honour of Lady Mary Fairfax 
who had a passion for gardening. This year saw several 
beautiful, lush gardens, thanks to all the rain. Congratulations 
to our 2022 Winners:

• Best Courtyard – Alpha and Kaye Diallo
• Best Edible Garden – Jean and Anabelle Most
• Most Beautiful Garden – Anthony and Rachel Essex

Thank you to everyone who entered, we loved seeing  
your pictures. 

Situated in The Homestead with seating that looks 
up to Catherine Park House and other historic 
buildings within this precinct, this relaxing green 
space is open for use. Pack a picnic and enjoy the 
seating areas, landscaped gardens and wide-open 
spaces for the kids to run around. 

For more information contact our sales office on 02 4604 6046  
or visit www.catherinepark.com.au

In The Homestead



For more information contact our sales office 
on 02 4604 6046 or visit www.catherinepark.com.au

Things to do
in our local area

Re-Discovering  
Camden Art  
Festival   
Delivered by the Macarthur Art Group Inc, 
the 2022 Re-Discovering Art Exhibition 
will be held at the Ferguson Gallery, 
Camden Civic Centre from Friday 11 – 
Sunday 13 November. All artwork on 
display aim to explore the uniqueness, 
resilience, and beauty of Camden 
township through the artist’s vision. 

For more information visit  
www.camden.nsw.gov.au/whats-on  

Catherine Park House is steeped in a varied and fascinating 
past. The lands surrounding the country manor have 

historically been used for pastoral and farming purposes. In 
the 1940s-60s, the grounds were converted into a trotting 
track, golf course and function centre, and Catherine Park 
House was used as the golf clubhouse. It even housed an 

internationally renowned collection of vintage Lotus racing 
cars in the 1970s. According to urban legend, the late  

Princess Diana stayed at Catherine Park House during  
her visit to Australia in 1985.

Camden  
Christmas  
Festival   
Celebrate all things Christmas at 
the Camden Christmas Festival, 
Argyle St Camden, on Saturday 
November 26 from 4 – 9pm. With 
live entertainment, a variety of 
stalls, food and beverage vendors, 
the lighting of the Christmas Tree, 
and even a visit from Santa! 

For more information  
visit www.camden.nsw.gov.au/whats-on  

Oran Park Christmas Concert  
This year the Oran Park Christmas Concert will be held within 
 the Oran Park Civic Precinct and will feature local entertainment 
and choirs, Christmas markets, food and beverage vendors,  
a visit from Santa and the lightning of the Christmas tree.

Join in the fun on Thursday December 1 from 5-9pm. 
For further details visit www.camden.nsw.gov.au/whats-on

Did you know

Halloween Best Dressed and  
Best Dressed House Competition
There were plenty of Trick or Treaters walking around 
Catherine Park Estate on Halloween. We have had a lot of fun 
looking through all the entries to our 2022 competition.

A spooktacular congratulations to all the skeletons, ghosts, 
princesses, pumpkins and avengers who entered.

Our 2022 winners are:
• Best dressed child and adult: Emma Lillington
• Scariest dressed child: Snezana Tancevska

• Best decorated house:
1st Prize: Steve Divjakoski
2nd Prize: Dean & Laken Attard
3rd Prize: Lisa Marquette

1st Prize

Best dressed child and adult Scariest dressed child

2nd Prize 3rd Prize



Catherine Park Estate Sales Office
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Community 
UPDATES & EVENTS

Christmas Lights Competition 2022 
Now is the time to start planning your Christmas 
light display. Entries for the Community Christmas 
Lights competition open on December 1 with prizes 
for the Biggest & Brightest, Most Energy Efficient, 
and Best Use Of Space. Follow us on Facebook for 
more information.

Resident's Christmas Party  
Hold the date! Friday December 2 for the 
Catherine Park Resident's Christmas Party. 
Details will be posted on our social pages soon. 

Food Trucks visiting the estate  
The team here at Catherine Park Estate has been busy 
locking in the next round of Food Trucks who will be 
visiting our estate. With daylight saving here, it’s a great 
opportunity to get the family outdoors for a delicious meal. 

Our calendar so far includes:

• �Amigo’s Mexican Food Truck 
Thursday November 10, 4.30 – 7.30pm

• �Big Pappa’s 
Thursday December 1, 4.30 – 7.30pm

Follow our social pages for regular updates.   




